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 Star of the Week 
 

for some lovely    
reading with lots of 

expression. 

Well Done! 

 

Homework 

As I mentioned above I want the children to 
have a good rest over the Easter break ready 

for the Pentecost Term. 
Please just keep on reading 

and practicing your 
sounds in your little sound 

books that you received 
just before half term. 

Happy Easter 

Well we have reached the end of a very busy Lent Term. The children 
have worked extremely hard throughout the whole term and I think 
that they are now ready for the two weeks break. I am not setting 

any homework as such for the Easter holidays as I want the children 
to enjoy their break. The only thing that I would ask you to do is 
keep on reading and practising the sounds in the sound books. The 
Year 1 Phonics Screening Check happens in June so it would just   

benefit your children to keep practicing their sounds. 

I hope that you have a lovely break with lots of fun times. I shall see 
you all again on Monday 17th April when school re-opens. 

Design & Technology 

This week in Design & Technology we explored how 
wheels and axles work and we created our race cars 

with working wheels, axles 
and axle holders. The     
children worked very hard 
on exploring how these   
function together to make 
vehicles move, and they 
came up with some super 
car designs. 

 


